
 
 
 
October 12, 2024 
 
We are in final negotiations to acquire a publicly traded company currently trading on the OTC market.  
Watch for the press release on our website and stay tuned for full details will be made available in the 
Letter from the Chairman on November 12, 2024.   
 
Due to SEC regulations concerning insider trading, we will soon be entering a 30-day “Quiet Period”.  
Therefore, CREDEX’s associates will not be able to communicate any information but check the website for 
breaking news. 
 

Joseph D. Cleghorn 
Chairman 
 
CREDEX Corporation 
www.credexcorporation.com 
 
Marketing Video: 
https://youtu.be/0wB5xdzKrSw 
 
 
 
Disclaimer: Joe Namath is remunerated for his endorsement to Broadway Joe's Fantasy Sports. Neither Joe Namath, nor 
Namanco have any control of this company and does not accept any responsibility for any dimensions, actions, opinions, or 
agreements of any kind which are made by, or for his company. Namanco nor Joe Namath are soliciting funds for this 
company 
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